Frequently 

    Asked

       Questions

How often should I visit the dentist?

If you go to the dentist every 6 months, any problems which may be present will be detected while they are still minor and can be easily corrected at a minimal cost.
Do I need x-rays everytime I visit the dentist?
No, but xrays should be taken every 2 years to detect early signs of decay and bone height.  Over time, successive xrays can be compared for any changes which have taken place.  An OPG should be taken every 5 years to give an overall picture of the mouth and surrounding structures.  This is so important, it has become a requirement of the Dental Practice Board.

Can’t I just get my teeth cleaned without an examination?

No.  A cleaning is a diagnosed procedure and therefore, an examination in required.  It is also a requirement of the Dental Practice Board that patient information and thorough dental examinations are done on a regular, ongoing basis.  

How often should I change my toothbrush?
It is ideal to change your toothbrush every 3 months.  You should choose a soft toothbrush to decrease the chances of gum recession.

When should children start visiting the dentist?

It is recommended that children start visiting the dentist once they start getting their first teeth to ensure things are progressing as they should.  The Australian Dental Association recommends around the first birthday is a good time.  Very young children do not need an appointment on their own.  It is fine to bring them along to a parent or siblings appointment, although you should advise reception when you make the appointment.
Do I really need to floss?

A wise old professor has been quoted as saying “You should only floss the teeth you want to keep!”  Flossing is the best way to clean between your teeth, which is where most decay occurs.
